
The Standing Committee on the Status of Disabled Persons 
has the honour to present its

FIRST REPORT

In accordance with its mandate under Standing Order 96(2), your Committee 
has heard evidence from individuals and organizations with regard to the 
relationship between disabled persons and the media and urges the Government to 
consider the recommendations contained herein.


